
10. TB SHELTER – PROJECT FUND APPLICATION

A report from the Parks and Waterways Area Advocate advised of the restoration of the Coronation
Hospital TB Shelter and sought funding from the Board’s 2001/02 Project Fund, Heritage Projects
allocation.

While supporting the concept, members expressed concern that the total $10,000 Heritage Project
fund was being sought for one project.

The Board resolved that interested parties be invited to make application for its 2001/02 Heritage fund
of $10,000, the total fund to be allocated at the 4 June meeting.

(Note: Lynda Carter asked that her vote against this resolution be recorded. Sue Wells took no part in
the voting on this item.)


